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Dear Parents and Carers,                          19 September 2023 

 

We are delighted to invite you to join us on Thursday 28 September, for our Sixth Form Welcome 

Evening. We know how challenging the transition to Sixth Form can be for both students and parents 

and are keen to ensure that your child has access to the support they need. The students have 

made a wonderful start to the year and this event will serve as a chance to reward them and 

commemorate this important stage in the transition, as well as answer any questions parents may 

have.  

 

The event, which will be hosted by Progress Leaders and the senior team, will run from 5pm to 6pm. 

The event will include a talk from the Sixth Form team, a chance to hear from our students and an 

opportunity for a question-and-answer session. We will focus our talks on UCAS, apprenticeships and 

preparing for exams.  

 

We would like to welcome students to attend with their families and for capacity reasons, we kindly 

ask that you complete this MS form to confirm your attendance. There is also an opportunity for you 

make a note of any questions you wish to have answered and we will do our best to include 

responses to these during the evening.  

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us at the Academy. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Connage        

Y12 Progress Leader      

jconnage@stmarks.anthemtrust.uk 

 

Ms Hopwood 

Y13 Progress Leader 

lhopwood@stmarks.anthemtrust.uk   
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Sixth Form Welcome Evening 

Please return to your child’s coach by Monday 25th September 2023 

 

I will / will not be attending the Sixth Form Welcome Evening on Thursday 28th September at 5.00 – 

600.pm in the main school hall at St. Mark’s Church of England Academy. 

 

My child will be attending with ……… additional guests.  

 

Student Full Name: ………………………………  

Coaching Group: …………..…………………... 

 

Parent Signature: ………………………………..  

Date: ……………………………………………….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


